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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission '

NITN: Document Control Desk
Mail Station Pl-137
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Sir:

Subject: Submittal of University of Illinois Nuclear Reactor Laboratory
Radiation limergency Plan in accordance with 10 CFR 50.54 (q).

Please find enclosed two copies of the UlUC Nuclear Reactor Laboratory Radiation
Emergency Plan. One copy shows the changes made during this review and are
indicated by sidebars in the right margin. No changes were made that decrease the
effectiveness of the Radiation Emergency Plan,

Changes Made:

Names and phone numbers were updated. This included the removal of the=

Radiological Asst. Team from Region Ill.

Carle Medical Center is now designated as the decontamination center. The facility*

at Carle is better staffed and equipt to handle this type of emergency.

The relocation point for an emergency has been changed from the south entrance of*

the Coordinated Science Laboratory to the north entrance of the Engineering
Science Laboratory. The building is the same (the name changed) and the entrance
is changed due to construction taking place.

Any questions concerning these changes should be addressed to me at 217-333-7755. *

Respectfully,
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Richard L llolm
Reactor Supervisor
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c: Region 111. Regional Administrator
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